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Notice to Users of the  
SUDAS Standard Specifications 

 
 
Before using the SUDAS Standard Specifications, the Project 
Engineer must check with the Engineer of the Jurisdiction in which 
the project will be constructed for any supplemental specifications 
that modify the Specifications contained herein.  The Jurisdiction will 
review all submittals for compliance with the specific local design 
criteria, procedures, and regulations.  Approval by the Jurisdiction 
does not relieve the Project Engineer from the responsibility of 
ensuring that the specifications are properly applied and are in 
compliance with the SUDAS Standard Specifications as may be 
modified by the Jurisdiction’s supplemental specifications and for the 
needs of a particular project based on sound engineering principles. 


